
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 12:52 PM 
To: 'Jason Powell' 
Subject: RE: Pizza Place Restaurant - gw sampling - Turtle Lake, WI (03-03-562914) 

(54889-9999-25) 
 
Hi Jason, I am ok with the cost total of $77.28 for Pb sampling.  Please submit this approval email with 
your claim.  I will place a note in Tracker.  Thanks for bringing this to my attention.  Have a good 
day,  Carrie 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 

From: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 12:41 PM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohq.com>; Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com> 
Subject: Pizza Place Restaurant - gw sampling - Turtle Lake, WI (03-03-562914) (54889-9999-25) 
 
Carrie, I was preparing for a groundwater monitoring event for the above site and noticed that we are 
planning to sample for PVOC+Naphthalene.  However, we did not include Pb sampling/analysis but 
wasn’t sure if that is what we discussed or if it was just missed. 
The only well to have a Pb exceedance in the last round was MW-2 (25.9 ppb).  Are we okay with no Pb 
analysis or will you at least want MW-2 analyzed for Pb?  If so we will need to have the following 
approved: 
 
1GS15 Incremental Sample Collection (Lead)       2 x $26.25 = $52.50 
33 W7 Pb Analysis (Water)                                           2 x $12.39 = $24.78 
                                                                                                        Total  = $77.28 
 
If you will want to have Pb analysis in MW-2 only we will need to have the additional $77.28 
approved.  A email approval and note in Tracker would be fine with us. 
 
Any questions let me know. 
Thanks, 
 

 
Jason Powell 
METCO - Staff Scientist 
jasonp@metcohq.com / 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse  WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 
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